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The next in-person meeting of ICI’s Chief Compliance Officer Committee will be held at the
Washington Hilton in Washington, DC, on Tuesday, May 22 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
The meeting will be held immediately prior to the start of the ICI’s Compliance Programs
Conference, which will be held on May 23-24. 

CCO Committee Meeting
While there is no charge to attend the CCO Committee meeting, we ask members to
register no later than Friday, May 11 so we know how many attendees to expect. To
register, please use this link: www.ici.org/reg/cco. When registering, please submit any
issues/topics you’d like to have discussed at the meeting, as those issues will be
the focus of the meeting’s agenda. A draft agenda will be provided to participants in
early May.

As is the tradition with our May meeting, the last hour of the meeting will consist of an
informal dialogue with the staff of the SEC. I am extending invitations to the staff of OCIE,
the Division of Investment Management, and Enforcement. 

Compliance Programs Conference
As noted above, this year’s conference will be held May 22-24. If you plan to attend the
conference, you must register for it separately. The cost to members is $1500, which
includes access to the Compliance Conference, General Membership Meeting (which begins
Tuesday after our committee meeting ends), Operations & Technology Conference, and
Fund Directors Workshop. More information about the conference, including the programs,
is available here: http://gmm.ici.org/. If you would like to reserve a hotel room but are not
attending the conference, you can use this link:
https://aws.passkey.com/gt/216286018?gtid=b4a587467c1984536f591f484ddf3f8a. The
room rate is $355/night plus tax.

http://www.ici.org/reg/cco
http://gmm.ici.org/
https://aws.passkey.com/gt/216286018?gtid=b4a587467c1984536f591f484ddf3f8a


I hope to see you in May!  In the meantime, if I can be of any assistance to you, please send
me an email (tamara@ici.org) or give me a call (202-326-5825).

 

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel
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